
 
 
 
 
 
Kahnawake – 16, Ohiarí:ha/June 2025 

 
ZeroDb Fibre Optique  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter authorizes ZeroDb Fibre Optique to conduct maintenance and repairs 
on fiber-optic lines that are owned and operated by the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke. 
 
Technicians will be working on the fiber-optic lines that provide service to MCK 
buildings, offices and other local organizations Wednesday, June 18, 2025, to 
Wednesday, July 2, 2025, between the hours of 9am to 8pm. 
 
For further Information, please contact Jordan Whitewick, Senior Network Admin, 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke at (450) 632-7500 
 
In Peace and Friendship,  
 
 
MOHAWK COUNCIL OF KAHNAWÀ:KE 

 

_ _ 
David S. Lahache, 
Transport Coordinator 
 
Cc: KTV 
      Lands  
      KEPO 
      OCC 
      Peacekeepers 
      KLO 
      PSD 
 

 

 


